
Hello everyone,

Isn’t it amazing how quickly  and unexpectedly things can change!  My main news
this month is about rescheduling - our AGM advertised in the last Panui as taking
place on 8 September is now tentatively scheduled for 29 September, at 1PM in
the Colville Hall, , depending on where we are with Alert Levels.  Cross fingers all
will be well by then.  If this date must change we will endeavour to let people know
as early as possible.  Keep an eye out for posters around town and for emails from
the Health Trust if you are subscribed to our website
(www.colvillecommunityhealthtrust.com).  If you are not yet subscribed, please do
so soon, as emails directly to that subscription list are the best way for us to contact
you quickly!

We are also rescheduling The Great Colville Re-Fashion Show - the new date to be
determined when we are getting closer to Alert Level One.  Again, keep an eye out
for information from the sources mentioned above.  Hold onto your tickets, or
email colvilletrustmanager@gmail.com or phone 07 866 6618 and leave a message
if you would prefer to have a refund.

Take care everyone!
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